
May 14th 2020 
 
For Immediate Release, 
 
We regret to inform you that the 2020 edition of the Really Rad Festival of Cyclocross will not 
be taking place. The race venue has informed us that they will not be hosting any events for the 
2020 season. 
 
The RRFCX will be back in action for 2021. See you then. 
 
 
Adam Sykes 
Really Rad Festival of Cyclocross 


